
Greetings ARCA Student Members, 
 
My name is Alexis Duggan, and I am your ARCA 2022-2023 Student Representative. I have a 
BA in Special Education from the University of North Florida and an M.S. in Counselor 
Education from Florida International University. My love for individuals with disabilities started 
as a Special Education teacher where I served students with varying disabilities for five years. In 
2019 I transitioned into Vocational Rehabilitation where I worked to assist adults and 
adolescents with disabilities gain independent living resources, reach their career aspirations, and 
increase their overall mental health. As a current Licensed Professional Counselor Associate 
under supervision, I have gained a new love for veterans and archaeology and have completed 
two archaeological digs in Sicily, Italy and San Antonio, Texas. 
 
I am currently working to receive my doctorate degree in higher education at Texas A&M 
University Commerce. As your ARCA student representative, I hope to bring our student 
population together to create opportunities to connect with other organizations within our field, 
shine a light on important topics that affect students, and increase our student membership. I am 
excited to be your student representative and look forward to serving you! 
 
Thank you, 
Alexis Duggan, M.S., CRC, LPC-Associate 
Doctoral Candidate Supervised by Lina Moffett, Ed.D., LPC-Supervisor 
duggan138@gmail.com  
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